Psych Club Minutes- Nov. 11 ‘08
11 Students/ 2 Faculty

Thank you to Dr. Lopez and Dr. Wasieleski for giving
such informative lectures on the field of Clinical
Psychology!

Don’t forget the toiletry collection for The Haven!
We are taking up toiletries for women and children,
which can be collected in the front office of the
Psych. Office Building, or in the UC Lobby in their
boxes.

For those who signed the waiver, don’t forget to
come out Saturday Nov. 15 to go bowling! We are
meeting at 2:15 and carpooling to Douglas to bowl
against the South Georgia College Psych. Club.

The next meeting, Tues the 18" will have free pizza
and a guest speaker Shannon Murphy. She will be
speaking about the GRE and entering grad school so
come on out and bring your questions!

Tues. 25" of November will be our Faculty/Student
Thanksgiving Lunch! If interested in bringing a side
dish sign up on the sheet, and bring the food by 10
am the day of the lunch to the break room.






